From : OFFICE OF THE DEAN

To : ALL CONCERNED
Date : October 26, 2023
Subject : BARANGAY ELECTION AND ALL SAINTS’ DAY

There will be NO CLASSES (both online and face to face) from October
30, 2023 to November 3, 2023 in observance of the upcoming Barangay
Elections and All Saints’ Day.

Classes will resume on November 4, 2023, Saturday.

For your guidance and information.
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